
Updates from the Vice Presidents… 
 
Michelle Wright (TX), Vice President for Member Resources 
 
Greetings from the Member Resources Subcommittees!  The last two 
weeks have been a whirlwind and so much has been accomplished by 
all the subcommittees.  As we prepare for 2021, I look forward to being 
their voice on the board.  Currently, each subcommittee is working hard 
on their Action Plans.  What I have seem so far is extremely impressive!  
Looking forward to submitting them all very soon.   
 

 
Mary Liz Wright (IL), Vice President for Public Affairs 
 
Each Public Affairs committee met via zoom and created Action Plans for 
2020-2021. The conversations were lively and each committee is led by 
an enthusiastic chair. I am looking forward to Will’s communication 
encouraging members to sign-up for committee positions (we still need 

two apprentices). We are looking forward to a good year! 
 


